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HAPPY NEW YEAR! I hope you all enjoyed a restful winter break with your family and friends! 

We are now entering the 3rd quarter, which starts our preparation for festival season--high schoolers 
will attend their festival in March, while middle school festival takes place in late April and early May. 
We also send many students off in the next month to take place in honor choirs that they have been 
accepted to.  It’s an exciting time of year in the choir department. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please contact me with any questions, 

Mrs. Branigan 
anna.branigan@idahoartscharter.org 


